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The club continues to grow and numbers 
each Friday are still around the 50 mark even 
with sickness and the grey army travelling 
around our great country. 

We welcome new members JOHN STE-
VENS (NAVY), DENNIS FRANCIS 
(ARMY) and ALLAN RUSSELL (ARMY). 

Since our last newsletter we have welcomed 
a lot of visitors to our great club, namely 

Terry Stevens, Danny Sheey, Gary Forster, 
the Tassie Tigers, Ted and Monty, Bob Stacey 
(USA) Terry Doyle, David Donnelly, we 
hope you all enjoyed our hospitality. 

On our sick list we welcome back Dick Lu-
cas, Tib came back for a short time then had 
to have his other shoulder done, Monica Gear 
is on the mend, Dave Lee and Bill Ward 
spent time in hospital hope you are both a lot 
better, Les Lee will be having his hand oper-
ated on next Friday and won’t be able to play 
for a couple of months however Les told me 
today he will come out and see us each week. 
Rob Wiseman has been in contact with me 
and he will be back as soon as he can. 

The Taipan cup as promised was held in hon-
our of ‘Leaky’ and his crew and was a great 
day we will continue to have this event each 
year around the 23rd august, the date his 
crewmen were killed. 

The annual P.V.A. Day and the RON 
MELLING Memorial Day was held at Mead-
ow Park in September, we raised approxi-
mately $900 for the ladies. The P.V.A. ladies 
put on nice lunch and we had to pull some of 
our players away from the cakes and goodies, 
well done. 

Slim organised the trip to Tenterfield for the 
boys again all reports it was a good trip. 

The Dirty Dozen continued their annual trip 
to the Sunshine Coast, played at Twin Wa-
ters, Mt Coolum and Nambour. I cannot tell 
you too much about it except we can’t drink 
we used to. 

I must thank all in our club, as we have 
helped and donated more money this year 
than before, and it’s great to be able to help 
people in need. Thanks to Ron Ryan for or-
ganising balls for the club and for also donat-
ing 2 x camping beds. Thanks to Kerry John-
son for taking over the running of the BBQ 
while Bob Christie was away. 

Our last away game will be at Coplicks, Tal-
lebudgera on 8th December. I got the price 
down from $46 to $42 for 18 holes with a 
buggy, the club will pay a small subsidy. 

Don’t forget our Christmas Party on 10th De-
cember at Lakefront Bistro, 11:45 -12:00 
start. 

Dan Tully 
Captain 

Mid-year Function 

The Golden Girls, oops Boys, at Twin Waters Resort 


